
6.11.23 
 

Good morning,  
 
I hope everyone had a good weekend.  I was here, there and everywhere helping family 
members to move house so it was certainly busy! 
 
This week we will be turning our attention to our beautiful planet and making contact with 
government ministers who have the power to bring about meaningful change at the COP 28 
Climate Change Conference.  We will use our writing lessons to consider the legacy we want 
for our planet and write letters to ask for action to be taken. 
 
In maths, we will continue our addition and subtraction unit - working on fact families and 
number facts within 20 to begin with before moving on to related facts (7-5 = 2 so 70-50 = 
20 etc). 
 
We begin a new geography unit this week - looking at human and physical geographical 
features.  We will get out and about in the village to do a 'geographical features hunt.' The 
day we do this will be weather dependant so please ensure children come to school in 
appropriate footwear and have a coat each day. 
 
Our PE day this week will be Thursday. 
 
Thank you, have a great week. 
 
S Autie 
Year 2 Teacher 
St Day & Carharrack Primary School 
 


